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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
2020 YEAR 6 PARENT COMMITTEE 
 
It has come to that time of year when we would like to begin planning for end of Year 6 celebrations.  
 
With the uncertainty that surrounds the months ahead due to COVID-19 health and safety regulations, 
we would like to organise a meeting via Zoom to discuss your thoughts and ideas to make the final 
months of Year 6 special for your child.  
 
We have given a lot of thought to how we see the months ahead pan out for our Year 6 students given 
the disruptions they have experienced, and would like your input to discuss a Plan A, a Plan B and 
possibly even a Plan C scenario! 
 
If you are interested in joining our parent committee, could you please email either one of us so we can 
begin a 2020 Year 6 Parent Committee email group.  
 
We would appreciate your email by Monday 31 August. We hope to organise our first Zoom Parent 
meeting during Term 3 Week 7. 
 
We have also included some information for you below with key information related to the months 
ahead.  
 

High School Transition Virtual Lessons – Our Year 6 students will take part in a series of lessons 
delivered by Colo High School teachers.  Students will meet their 2021 Year Adviser, take part in 
high school activities and experience a virtual tour of the school/classroom  
 
High School Transition Ambassador visit – Term 3 Week 10 Scheduled as a live visit via Zoom 
 
Aspirational Information Evening – Term 4 Week 1 Further information to come  
 
Year 6 in-school excursion – As an alternative to camp, we are discussing ways in which we can 
bring Year 6 together which abide by COVID-19 safe practice. More information will come home to 
families Term 3 / early Term 4. We have already commenced our Year 6 Fun Hour, which usually 
begins in Term 4.  
 
Year 6 Mini-Fete – Due to COVID-19, we will be unable to go ahead with our annual Mini-Fete Year 
6 fundraiser. As an alternative, we are hoping to go ahead with a Walk-a-thon early Term 4. The 
Walk-a-thon will be planned by and run by Year 6 students.  
 
Year 6 Farewell – Friday 11 December  

 
Thank you for your support.  
 

 
Mrs Tamara Hopkins     Mrs Marina Edwards 
Year 6 Teacher      Year 6 Teacher 
Tamara.Hopkins@det.nsw.edu.au         Marina.Edwards1@det.nsw.edu.au  
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